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Airport Hangar Master Key Use
The Salt Lake City Department of Airports (SLCDA)
maintains a master key to open all general aviation
hangars. The general aviation manager, airport properties
leasing specialist and South Valley Regional Airport
maintenance personnel all have a copy of the master key.
The key is used to unlock a hangar for the following
reasons:

Address a maintenance problem
Prevent property damage or for safety purposes
Verify whether or not an overdue aircraft is in the
hangar
Assist a registered tenant to unlock their keys in the
hangar

Airport staff cannot open hangars for anyone that is not
listed on the hangar lease. Requests after hours to unlock a
hangar will be determined on a case-by-case basis. SLCDA
cannot accept the liability of allowing people access to a
hangar that they do not lease. Contact General Aviation
Manager Dave Teggins at 801-556-4082 with questions.

Upcoming News
and Events

June 5-6
Bountiful Skypark Annual
Aviation Festival. For more
information, go to
www.skyparkutah.com 

June 27-28
Hill AFB Warriors Over the
Wasatch air show. For more
information, go to
www.theutahairshow.com

​Upcoming activities and FAA
seminar information is
available here under the
Activities, Courses and
Seminars tab.

Coronavirus Drives Changes at FBO
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, South Valley Regional FBO has made the following changes
effective immediately:

Tenants are asked to only enter the building solely for business purposes.
Customers are asked not to enter the facility if they are experiencing symptoms of
COVID-19, which include a fever, a dry cough and shortness of breath.
Briefing rooms are closed until further notice.
Coffee service in the lobby is suspended.
Facilities are being cleaned and sanitized more frequently.
Customers are to sign in when entering the lobby.

For more information, click here.

Alert Airport of Information Updates
It is important for the SLCDA to have current information in order to make contact in an

http://www.skyparkutah.com/
http://www.theutahairshow.com
http://faasafety.gov
https://www.slcairport.com/customer-assistance/travel-advisory-2/


emergency. Please notify Property Management Specialist Phil Bevan with any changes
involving an aircraft or aircraft hangar, (801) 575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com.

Seminar Rescheduled to May 26
The United States Air Force will hold its annual Mid-Air Collison Avoidance seminar on May 26
between 5 and 7 p.m. The session will take place at the Airport Training and Activities Center
located, 1911 North 2200 West. Wings credits will be given to participants.

Helpful Points of Contact

General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield and
SLC Title 16 questions: Dave Teggins, General Aviation Manager, 801-556-4082 or
dave.teggins@slcgov.com

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist,
801-575-2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com

Aviation security questions: Gary Bilbrey, SLCDA Airport Operations, 801-575-2401 or
gary.bilbrey@slcgov.com

Gate access problems: Airport Control Center, 801-575-2401.

Emergencies: SLCIA, 801-575-2911. TVY or U42, 911 then 801-575-2911.

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: 801-575-2443
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